


The Park has at least one if not two rangers at Silver Salmon Creek during the peak fishing 
weeks of the summer. However, the area or the beach where this is occurring is below mean high 
tide and therefore out of our jurisdiction. We work hard to educate visitors about safe bear 
viewing practices to ensure the safety of the visitors and bears. 

However, when lhc hears arc picking rish oul or the commercial nets we have observed 
fishermen shooting at bears from their boats. This poses a serious public safety issue, as the 
backdrop they arc shooting into is occupied by people who are not reliably visible. The scope 
and extent of human activity is not readily apparent from a boat because vegetation on the beach 
ridge obscures people, vehicles, and buildings. 

Park law enforcement staff have contacted the Alaska State Troopers, who have jurisdiction over 
commercial fishing. This has resulted in at least one citation for unlawful take of wildlife. 
Unfortunately, this has not corrected the behavior. The west side fishery is small and the 
Troopers are stretched thin. It is unrealistic to expect the Troopers to devote an outsized portion 
of their limited resources to a relatively small portion of the Cook lnlet fishery. 

While the Park is not taking a position on Proposal 210, we wanted to highlight the safety 
concerns the Proposal seeks to address. They are real concerns that have increased in the past 
several years. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration of our concerns. 

Sincerely, 
' 

�l0dU( 
Susanne Fleek-Green 
Superintendent 
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